

St. Mark's Newsletter



10th March 2017

Student of the Week

Nursery AM Lealand Hurst

PM Manrajveer Singh Reception

<u>Reception</u> Taylor Hayes

Year 1 Charlie Jones

Year 2

Kareem Shaaban

Year 3 Lily Knight Year 4

Ruby-Sue Owings

Year 5 Sadie Quane

Year 6 Leah Melvin

Good Manners

Nursery AM Maddison Edwards PM Oscar Proctor

Reception

Phoebe Maxwell

Year 1

Victoria Jones

Year 2

Ellie Gilchrist

Year 3
Alex Cain
Year 4
Rocco Getty
Year 5

Callum Burke

Year 6 Alfie Smith

Maths Award

Reception

Sophie Jameson

Year 1

Kornel Majdosz

<u>Year 2</u> Ava Davies

Year 3 Rueben Fury

Year 4

Alanya Taylor

Year 5

Stephen Hurst

Year 6

Callum Mira

Craft Workshops:

Mothers Day Workshop

Nursery, Reception, Y1 & Y2 Friday 17th March 2017 1.45 -3.10pm.

Year 3-6 Monday 20th March 2017 1.45 - 310pm.

Easter Art and Craft Workshop

Nursery, Reception, Y1 & 2 Friday 31st March 9 -10.30am.

Year 3-6 Monday 27th March 1.45 - 3.10pm.

Good Shepherd Fundrising:

During Lent we collect for the Nugent Care Society's Good Shepherd Appeal which provides support for needy families in the local area. Fundraising events will include an own clothes day - children to bring a donation of £1, an Easter egg raffle - tickets will go on sale shortly at a cost of 10p per ticket and a cake sale. Dates for events will be confirmed next week

Easter Bonnet Parade:

We will be having an Easter Bonnet Parade during the last week of term. Hats should be made at home and brought into school the morning of the parade. Winners will all receive an Easter Egg.

Parents' Evening:

Thank you to all the parents who attended parents' evening this week. If you have been unable to meet with your child's class teacher, please contact school to arrange a convenient date and time.

Hope Maths Trails:

We took a selection of children from Year 2 and Year 5 to Liverpool Hope University today to take part in Maths trails led by Hope student teachers.

Attendance & Punctuality:

Poor attendance has a negative impact not only on your child's learning, but also their friendships, self-esteem and confidence. Timekeeping is also important in the education of your child. If your child is persistently late then they are missing out on important learning opportunities at the start of each day.

Gangsta Granny:

Letters have been sent home this week for our Y3-6 trip to see 'Gangsta Granny' at the Empire Theatre on Thursday 20th April. Please return the permission slip together with trip money before we break up for half term.

Year 6 Residential:

We have booked to take Year 6 to PGL (an activity holiday) on Friday 30th June 2017. The cost of the trip is £130.00. It is a good idea to start saving weekly for this trip rather than paying the full amount in one go. Can parents please return the permission slip to school as soon as possible, as we need to know the exact number of pupils attending.

Parent Workshops:

'Understanding your child's behaviour' continues next week, running for a further 5 weeks at 1.00pm on Tuesday. All parents are welcome to attend.

After School Activities:

Monday 4.00 - 5.00pm - Musicality Productions Dance/Drama Rec-Y6

Tuesday 3.10 - 4.00pm - Computer Club Year 3

3.15 - 4.15pm - 1:1 Tuition Y6

Wednesday 3.10 - 4.00pm - Multisports Y3-6 Thursday 3.10 - 4.15pm - Football Y3-6

Mrs Holt is currently reading 'Rocking Horse Droppings' by Paul McDermott.

27/02/17 - 03/03/17 Attendance	Reception 90%	Year 1 91%	Year 2 97%	Year 3 93%	<u>Year 4</u> 87%	Year 5 94%	<u>Year 6</u> 93%
Punctuality	97%	99%	95%	98%	95%	98%	98%

Follow us on Twitter: @StMarksHalewood Websit

Website: www.stmarkshalewood.org.uk